
SPO Alert
Date:     January 3, 2023
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re:        Acro is the State's MSP Provider (Temp Staffing and SOW)

IMPORTANT NOTE: Acro is the States' New Managed Services Provider (MSP) effective 1.1.2023;
ALL accounts need to have been transferred over to Acro. If you have any questions or concerns,
contact me.

For all your staffing needs, the Acro program team can be reached at stateofarizonamsp@acrocorp.com


